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Upcoming Events

Sept. 27 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am at church

Sept. 28 - Peshtigo Historical Day Parade

Sept. 30 - Cross country meet at St. Mark’s, Green
Bay - 4:30 pm

Oct. 2 - Pioneer Kickoff Potluck - 5:30 pm, at Zion

Oct. 6-12 - Fire Prevention Week

Hot Lunch
Hot lunch this week will
be pizza, carrot sticks,
Pringles chips and
cookies provided by the
Bruso family in honor of
Mallory’s birthday. The
cost is $2.00.

Mission Offering
Progress:
Last week’s chapel
offering for God’s
Kingdom was $74.05
bringing our total to
$206.05 for the
semester.

Peshtigo Historical Day Parade
This Saturday, September 28th, our school will be participating in
the Peshtigo Historical Day Parade. The parade begins at 10:30
am but we would like everyone to be at our float spot by 10:15
am. Our line up spot in the parade will be Line 2, Unit or Spot
#22 on North Wood Ave, Peshtigo. You will have to park
somewhere near North Wood Ave and then walk to our site. The

older students will walk alongside our float and hand out candy, while the younger
children will ride on a trailer. If anyone would like to make a donation of candy, we would
greatly appreciate it. Everyone is invited to come and be a part of the parade with us.
We ask that all the children please wear this year’s school themed T-shirts for the
parade.



Cross Country
Our cross country team participated in the
Fox Valley Lutheran Invitational this past
Monday, and we again had a beautiful
afternoon to run. Brylie McClain took 5th
place amongst the 7th grade girls. Owen
Kamps, Sawyer Kamps, and Sam
Langebartels all finished within 10 seconds
of each other and were in the top half of the
3-5 grade boys. Sam Bolyard competed in the
6-8 grade division. Our final meet will be next
Monday, September 30th, in Green Bay.

150th Church Anniversary Service
St. John Lutheran Church will be celebrating the 150th anniversary of its founding back
on January 1, 1874, under the name the Evangelical Lutheran Church of St. John. There
will be a special thanksgiving service on October 13th, 2024 beginning at 10:30 am.
The students from our school in Grades 4K - 7th , along with the Sunday School children
will be singing in that service. Following the worship service, there will be a potluck
fellowship meal in the church basement. Everyone from our school is invited to join in
this special day of celebration.

Mursau’s Piggly Wiggly Fundraiser
The “Round Up” at Mursau’s Piggly Wiggly in Coleman that is being held for St. John
Lutheran School will conclude at the end of September. The money that has been raised
will go into a fund to help cover the cost of new flooring in two of the classrooms here
at St. John. Thank you to those who have been able to contribute to this program.

Lutheran Pioneers
Lutheran Pioneers is an exciting family ministry that is offered to children in Grades 1-8.
If you would like to learn more about this fun program, you are invited to join in the
Pioneer Kickoff Potluck on Wednesday, October 2nd at Zion Lutheran Church in
Peshtigo at 5:30 pm.


